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A Big Thank Youéé... 

on behalf of the pupils and teachers at Chakulanjala, Kanthete,   
Msambaimfa, Mikanga and Sopani Primary Schools  in the Diocese 
of Lake Malawi, who have benefitted from the new classroom blocks 
built as a result of over Ã90,000 raised through the MACS 2020     
appeal. Thanks to the generosity of our  supporters a total of six    
double classroom blocks have been completed, allowing pupils to  
enjoy a safe and secure  learning environment.   



 

The Big Picture 

One of my earliest memories of Malawi is the sight 

of women carrying firewood on their heads as they 

came out of the blue-gum forests just outside     

Blantyre (we landed in Chileka in those days!) and 

one of my most recent memories is the sight of 

heaps of charcoal for sale along the roadside close 

to Lilongwe as people try to reduce the cost of    

unreliable and costly electricity in the city.  

Recent figures suggest that Malawi lost 36 percent 

of its forest cover to firewood collection between 

1972 and 2011, with all the implications for land 

degradation leading to lower productivity in the 

fields and silting up of the rivers, which, in the case 

of the Shire, should be providing hydroelectricity. It 

is a vicious circle which can only be broken by   

renewable energy - and, in Malawi, that must mean 

solar.  
 

The very small  

A woman in obstructed labour doesn't worry 

too much about climate change. Her big   

priority is a very small ósomebodyô ï her    

baby struggling to be born.  By the end of 

February 2021, generous donors have     

enabled us to reach our target of Ã20,000 so 

that we can equip three rural health centres 

in the Diocese of Lake Malawi with the solar 

power that can make sure that every small 

arrival can be delivered in safety, day or night. But now we know that we 

must have a bigger ambition éééé.   

With ten months still to run for our 2021 appeal, MACS is now aiming 

to raise another Ã20,000 for three more rural health centres, this time, 

in the Diocese of Upper Shire. There is one big planet and  

many more small ñsomebodiesò who still need our help!    
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Tony Cox 

Caring for the Whole Planet ï  

and its Smallest óSomebodiesô  



Every year MACS has, from the Gift List, funded the gift of a bicycle to 
each final year student at Zombaôs Leonard Kamungu Theological 
College. Many priests and deacons in Malawi do not own transport to 
cover the scattered church communities in their large rural parishes. 
Happily, close to the college is Africycle, a charity that receives      
shipments of secondhand mountain bikes from Canada and            
refurbishes them to a high standard. They also offer maintenance 
training to the recipients and a repair kit.                    Eileen Eggington 

Africycle Mountain Bikes for Ordinands 

Deacons Martin Patrick and Malinda 
Burton from the Diocese of Southern 
Malawi 

Learning how to keep their bikes 
roadworthy! 

Please remember,  

THE GIFT LIST IS NOT JUST FOR CHRISTMAS! 

Please support our work by buying alternative presents for  

birthdays and anniversaries  

Available online at www.malawimacs.org  


